
Item 517.2 
 
 Following the success of our previous Yellow Fish project with the Environment Agency in 
Saxmundham, Halesworth and Framlingham, we are currently delivering a second Yellow Fish 
project in Woodbridge, Felixstowe and Lowestoft. This project is focussed on litter and in 
particular cigarette butts, as they often end up passing through the surface water drains and into 
the local water bodies.  
The yellow spray painted fish that you kindly allowed us to paint by the surface drains worked 
really well previously and were an effective tool in promoting the key message of ‘only rain down 
the drain’ to the local community. I wondered if it would be possible for us to do the same in 
areas of Woodbridge, Felixstowe and Lowestoft please? They will be temporary as before and 
last up to 3 weeks. The project is running until end of March 2019.  
We are targeting the following roads:  
Felixstowe:  

 Kimberley Road  

 Garrison Lane  

 Naction Road  

 Payne Street  

 Horn Hill  

 Undercliffe Road West  

 Chaucer Road  

 Langer Road  
 

Lowestoft:  
 London Road  

 Kirkley Rise  

 Salisbury Road  

 Bruce Street  

 John Street  

 Carlton Road  
 

Woodbridge:  
 Thoroughfare  

 Brook Street  

 New Street  

 Little St John’s Street  
 

It would be brilliant if we are able to and would really help to engage the local community on 
littering and is a reminder that whatever passes through the drain ends up in the local water 
body.  
If you have any questions please do get in touch. I look forward to hearing from you.  
Many thanks  
Chloe Robison-Smith Community Project Officer  
Groundwork Suffolk and Norfolk (your local team from Groundwork East)  
01473 350370 / 07726 695996  
chloe.robisonsmith@groundwork.org.uk 


